
 
 

VIRGINIA BOARD OF TRANSPORTATION SAFETY 
ALLOCATIONS COMMITTEE MEETING 

MAY 23, 2006 
DMV HEADQUARTERS – ROOM 702 

10:00 A.M. 
 
 

TSB Allocations Committee Members: 
 
Chick Rosemond 
Walter Yeatts 
Judy Suddith 
 
The Allocations Committee met with DMV Staff to review federal grant 
request for FY2007.   The Committee is charged with reviewing grants and 
voicing concerns involving grant applications.   The Committee makes 
recommendation to the full Board and brings to the full Boards attention any 
concerns.  The full Board meeting is scheduled for July 11, 2006.  At this 
time the full Board will review, discuss and make recommendation for 
approval for the upcoming year grant requests. 

 
 


